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Dear membership,

Over the weekend it was brought to the Boards attention that whilst we had given 21 days notice of the
Special General Meeting this evening 13th June at 6.00pm we did not comply by sending all the required
information as per the model rules.

Tonight we will have a special general meeting to vote on the appointment of the new auditors; Audit
Partners and 30 minutes will then be made available to address any concerns members may wish to raise

regarding the proposed amendments to the constitution.

The voting on the adoption of the new constitution will be deferred to the AGM on Wednesday September
21st at 6.30pm at 32 Burton St Cannington.

Apologies for our oversight.

Kathryn Salt (Board Chair) on behalf of
Board of Directors Down Syndrome WA.
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